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CHANGE OF REGISTERED ADDRESS

The board of directors (the "Board") of China Southern Airlines Company Limited (the "Company") 
hereby announces that the Company has received the new business licence from Guangdong Province 
Administration for Industry and Commerce, and the registered address of the Company has been 
changed to Unit 301, 3/F, Office Tower, Guanhao Science Park Phase I, 12 Yuyan Street, Luogang 
District, Guangzhou, Guangdong Province with effect from 21 July 2016, being the date of the new 
business license.  
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As at the date of this announcement, the Directors include Wang Chang Shun, Yuan Xin An and Yang Li 
Hua as non-executive Directors, Tan Wan Geng, Zhang Zi Fang and Li Shao Bin as executive Directors; 
and Ning Xiang Dong, Liu Chang Le, Tan Jin Song, Guo Wei and Jiao Shu Ge as independent non-
executive Directors. 


